Telephone: (734) 794-6710 Toll-Free: (877) 994-4590 Fax: (734) 994-9205



Memorandum

Date: October 3, 2024

To: All Police Employee Members of the Retirement System

From: Wendy Orcutt, Executive Director

City of Ann Arbor Employees' Retirement System

Subject: PENSION BOARD ELECTION

The term of David Monroe, Police Representative to the Employees' Retirement System Board of Trustees, will expire on December 31, 2024. An election for this seat will be held on **Wednesday**, **December 11 and Thursday**, **December 12**, 2024.

The new 3-year term will begin on January 1, 2025 and end on December 31, 2027.

All non-civilian members (sworn officers) and retirants of the Police Department interested in running for this seat must file an official Declaration of Candidacy, available in the City Clerk's Office. The deadline for filing is Friday, November 8, 2024, at 5:00 p.m.

Pursuant to recent Charter and Ordinance changes, Retirants may run for Trustee office but may not vote.

The names of the official candidates will be posted electronically on A2 Central, A2 News, and Ultipro on Thursday, November 14, 2024.

Questions concerning the election should be directed to the Pension Office at 794-6710.